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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 5:31 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: heading home for dinner...


expect to be back at it around 7:30. I think I only have 1-2 hours of tweaks, depending on if I run into issues


with the loss tables.


FYI, for your pop context write-up, attached is the worksheet with the loss numbers and pop estimates. I will be


adding in (in-line in text) for WR, SR, and steelhead:


(a) annual combined SWP & CVP loss (see highlighted tables on "Annual" tab), and


(b) monthly combined SWP & CVP loss (see highlighted tables on "Monthly" tab) -- WR table still to be


generated.


I will explain in the SR loss table section how we downscaled the SR data; you should just be clear that you're


using the "adjusted" SR data for the pop context numbers.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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